
From: Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2017 12:17 AM
To: Je vacation
Cc: Rich Kahn
Subject: Trip

Jeffrey
I confirm Wed morn to San Diago,.
Pilots will be Dave and myself.,

Boat
Interior shop is down including Fiberglass shop interior work,, Boat Mechanic will ops check Generator and New AC unit,, plus ops check engi=es with New O2 sensors,.
I could be ready to ship by Friday is we don't sea trial,, I'd be satisfied if ops checks are good tomorrow without sea trial and get h= boat to LSJ,,

Should I "ship" when ready without sea trial if all goes well tomorrow with D=y ops checks? Or sea trial later?

Pls advise?

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPhone=<?xml version=.0" encoding=TF-8"?> <!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">
<plist version=.0">
<dict>
 <key>conversation-id</key>
 <integer>42652</integer>
 <key>date-last-viewed</key>
 <integer>0</integer>
 <key>date-received</key>
 <integer>1496708197</integer>
 <key>flags</key>
 <integer>8590195717</integer>
 <key>gmail-label-ids</key>
 <array>
 <integer>6</integer>
 <integer>2</integer>
 </array>
 <key>remote-id</key>
 <string>719257</string>
</dict>
</plist>